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School nursing

As a team we wanted to reach out to all our schools and let you
know we are still here and able to offer support during this
extremely difficult time. We will continue to be available for all
schools, pupils and their families for phone consultation and
advice. We are maintaining our support for vulnerable families and
our safeguarding duties remain a priority.

Through working with our partner agencies we are gathering
information regarding what support is available from services both
within the health service and the wider community.

Please circulate this information through your communications
with pupils and families. We want to help and support them as
much as we can. Please call us if you feel we can be of help.

We can be contacted via telephone or email:
0300 247 0040- option1
Vcl.019.singlepointofaccess@nhs.net

From all of the school nursing team, we wish you all the very best
and hope to see you all healthy and happy in the near future.
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www.lancsyoungpeoplefamilyservice.co.uk



